
NEWSLETTER 
School Spider 

Please see the guidance overleaf for installing and using the 

School Spider app. 

This is now our only communication tool for  

messaging parents so it is vital you have the app to stay in-

formed. 

If you have changed telephone number please let the office 

know as soon as possible so you don’t miss any messages.  

 

Spring First Half Term 2024 

World Book Day  -  

Thursday 7th March 

This year, World Book Day is 

on Thursday 7th March.  

As always, we encourage chil-

dren to  dress up as a character from one of 

their favourite books. They can bring in a book 

too so they can share it during the day.  

This is a great opportunity to really get children 

interested in reading.  

If you would like some more information, 

please got to the website  

https://www.worldbookday.com 

Food Parcels 

We are able to access food parcels for strug-

gling families so if you are aware of anyone or 

you are struggling yourself please contact Mrs 

Holroyd who may be able to 

help.  

 

Chocolate Bingo and Raffle 

We will be holding our annual      

Chocolate Bingo and Raffle on Wednes-

day 20th March at 5.30pm 

There will be bingo, a quiz and raffle with         re-

freshments at half time.  

We do hope you can come along 

to this happy event.  

After School Clubs  3.15 to 4.15pm 

Tuesdays— Fitness circuit 

Wednesdays—Hockey 

Thursdays—Gymnastics 

Please can the children bring a suitable kit for  indoor/

outdoor depending on the weather? 

Dates for your diary  

Friday 09.02.2024 3.15 School closes February half term 

Monday 19.02 2024 School reopens at 8.40am 

Thursday  07.03.2024 World Book Day– dress as a book character  

Wednesday 20.03.2024 2024 Easter Bingo and Quiz 5.30pm 

Friday 22.03.2024 3.15 School closes for Easter 

Monday 08.04.2024 School reopens at 8.40am 

  

Attendance.   

Help us meet out attendance target by being here eve-

ry day and on time. We open at 8.40am. 


